

Dear Prospective Vendor,

As you may or not be aware of, the San Diego Bromeliad Society is having a plant sale to be held in Balboa Park, Saturday Dec. 17 and Sunday Dec. 18 this year. It will be held in Casa del Prado, Room 101. At this point in time, it will only be a sales event.

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to be a vendor at this sale. You may set up on Friday, Dec. 16 from 9am to 4pm. If you cannot make this day, you may set up before the sale on Saturday from 8am to 9:30am. The sale hours are Saturday and Sunday from 10am to 4pm - hard stop at 4pm. You will retain 80% of the proceeds and San Diego Bromeliad Society will retain 20%. San Diego Bromeliad Society will handle all transactions. Sales tax will be added during checkout. We are requesting all sellers help with the set-up on Friday and the tear-down on Sunday.

All plants must be double-tagged (plastic tags) with the name of the plant, the price and your ID number or pre-printed business name. Your ID number is your SDBS member number. If you need an ID number, one will be issued to you. It is important that all this information is on both tags and the tags are securely fastened onto bareroot plants or placed in the soil of potted plants. All plants should be clean and free of disease and pests. Al Evans will send you a check for your percentage of the sales.

Please let me, Morlane O'Donnell, know if you are interested in taking part in the sale. My email is morlane.odonnell@att.net. I would also like to know approximately how many tables you would like. The tables are standard size 6' by 3.' I will try to accommodate your request as best I can according to the number of tables that will be available to us. I hope you will participate in the sale this year.

Thank you,

Morlane O'Donnell

SDBS Sales Chairperson